

Truro Learning Academy & Nursery

Head of School: Mrs F Humberstone

Friday 17th September—Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to the start of the academic year. We hope that you and your families are well and that you have enjoyed a well deserved summer break! We have had a super start to the term here at TLA, with all of the children happy to be back! Over the summer we have had our bike track installed which is looking very exciting. Please keep an eye out for more information about how you and your child can get involved and on your bikes!



Nursery and Reception

We would like to offer a very warm TLA welcome to all of the new children and their parents/carers who have joined our nursery and the reception class. The children have all been settling in well this week and have been making new friends whilst exploring their new settings. We hope you will be very happy here!

School Lunches

Our tasty school lunches will continue to be provided by our new supplier Aspens. Their menu can be found on our website or please ask the school office if you would like a paper copy. Please remember to top up your ParentPay accounts to pay for school lunches. If you have told us your child has an allergy, we will need an allergy form completed and a photo of your child, we can then cater for all your child's dietary needs.

School Council

We are so excited to be re-igniting our school council this year. We will have two class representatives from each year group (Year 2 and above) who have been nominated by their peers to represent their class. The focus this term will be "Respecting our school". We can't wait to hear our new ambassadors' ideas.

PE Days

A reminder that children need to come to school in their full PE kit on their class allocated PE day. These are:-

Reception - Wednesday Year 4 - Thursday

Year 1 - Tuesday Year 5 - Friday

Year 2 - Monday Year 6 - Wednesday

Year 3 - Monday

Breakfast and Afterschool Club

Our breakfast club and afterschool club are now taking place in our nursery area. We have a breakfast club session from 8am which is £4.50. After school club has two sessions, one until 4:15 which is £5 and the later session is until 5:30 and is £10. Please contact the school office if you are interested in your child attending.



<u>Head of School Awards - For their outstanding commitment to the TLA values. Well done!</u>

Reception - Lacie-Mai

Year One - Amelia & Oliver

Year Two - Harley & Bethany

Year Three - Ashton & Ibby

Year Four - Mia & Freya

Year Five - Laycee & Skye

Year Six - Harrison & Connor



Farewell to Ms Hume

Ms Hume, our Year 4 teacher last academic year has taken the decision to leave TLA and pursue other ventures. I'm sure that you will all join me in wishing her every success for her future. Farewell and good luck!

FOTLA - Friends of Truro Learning Academy

Our wonderful FOTLA are finalising dates for their first meeting of the new school year. Please keep an eye out for those dates. I know they would love to see lots of new faces supporting the great work they do. Please join their Facebook page 'Friends of Truro Learning Academy' for more details.

Absence Reporting

If your child is unwell, please make sure you telephone the school office by 9am on 01872 277635 each day they are off.

Nursery

We love exploring the outdoors with the children, so please can we ask that all children bring in named wellies and water-proofs. Also just a reminder to be on time at your child's drop off and pick up times. Many thanks!

Dates for the Diary

Mon 27th September—Friday 1st October, Bike to School Week!

Mon 25th -Fri 29th October-Half Term

Mon 1st November — First day of Term

Fri 17th December—Last day of Term 1pm finish



